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Mass Schedule 

St. James Chapel: Monday to 

Friday at 7:45 am 

St. James Chapel:  Monday to 

Friday at 12:10 pm 

St. Mary’s Cathedral:  Sunday 

Vigil: Saturday at 5pm Sunday: 

8am, 10:30am, 7:30pm 

 

 

The Light is On! Opportunities 

for Confession 

Weekday Confessions: Monday 

to Friday 11:30 am to 12 pm 

Saturday Confessions: 4:00-4:50 

Sunday Confessions: 7:30 am to 

7:55 am, 9:50 to 10:20 am & 7:00 

to 7:25 pm 

Adoration and Confession: 

Wednesday 6-9pm in St James 

 

 

Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament in St. James Chapel 

Monday- Friday 8:15am-9pm 

Saturday : 9am-4pm 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stmaryscathedral.ca/


Clergy & Staff Contacts 
Rector: Father Shawn J. Hughes,         rector@stmaryscathedral.ca     

Deacon: Deacon Blaine Barclay          deacon@stmaryscathedral.ca 

In Residence: Father Tim Shea,  Father Félix Roberge & Father Johney Kunnath 

 

Office Manager: Liz Ford (On Maternity Leave)              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Interim Office Manager: Angela Gambin              officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca   

Co-Ordinator of Outreach: Ann Lyng                         ann@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Drop-In Centre Manager: Paty Velazquez,    paty@stmaryscathedral.ca  

5 pm Sat. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo  brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

10:30 am Sun. Mass Music Director: Brent Nuevo  brent@stmaryscathedral.ca     

7:30 pm Sun. Mass Music Director:  Liam Noronha liam@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Sacristan and Custodian: Domenic Sanfilippo  domenic@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Maintenance: Rick Menard                                      officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Rectory Chef: Anjelina Howell (on leave)    officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Veronica’s Veil Shelter Co-Ordinator: Ann Lyng, veronicasveil@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Coat Drive Co-Ordinator: Mike Chase,   coatdrive@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Queen’s Newman House Catholic Chaplaincy: 

Chaplain:  Father Jan Kusyk    frjankusyk@gmail.com  
 

Sign Up for the Daily Flocknote at stmaryscathedral.ca/flocknote/ 
St Mary’s Youtube Channel: www.youtube.com/@StMarysCathedral 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday September 15th        7:45AM Intentions of Nenette O’Donnell   12:10 PM Rosemary Cavanagh 

Tuesday September 16th        7:45AM Carmel Morrison                         12:10PM Father Stanley Bak 

Wednesday September 17th   7:45AM Kathleen Hogarth (2nd Anniversary)  12:10PM Intentions of  

                      Honora Ford 

Thursday September 18th      7:45AM Ben Brackenbury                        12:10PMBob Pritchard 

Friday September 19th           7:45AM Ben Brackenbury                        12:10PM Intentions of all Alpha 

             Leaders and participants 

Saturday September 20th       5:00 PM Intentions of Bill Thompson 

Sunday September 21st           8:00 AM Intentions of Archbishop Mulhall on the anniversary of his  

                                                                  Ordination to Bishop                  10:30 AM Pro Populo    

                                                  7:30 PM Intentions of all Benefactors of St Mary’s, living and decease 
 

 

 

 

 
 

MINISTRIES:  First Reading: Second Reading: 

Saturday September 27th 5:00 PM Lynn Pritchard Maureen Jamieson 

Sunday September 28th 8:00 AM Dan Kasaboski Elizabeth Neeley 

Sunday September 28th 10:30 AM Ed Murray Gail Murray 

Sunday, September 28th 7:30 PM Mike Chase Isabel Chase 
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Upcoming Events: 
THIS SUNDAY SEPT 14th: Pilgrimmage to St Mary’s Cemetery, 3:30PM 

Tuesday Sept. 16
th
: Alpha continues, 6:00PM in the Parish Centre 

Thursday Sept. 18
th
: Seniors Lunch at the Parish Centre, 1PM 

Saturday Sept. 20
th
, 6:30 AM – Camino Walk, Meet at rectory 

Vocation to the Single Life Sept. 25
th
  7 pm 

Men’s Ministry, Oct. 4
th
 , 2025 7am to 9 am 

Declutter Donation Day, Oct. 18, 2 to 4 pm 
 
 

The Seniors Lunches start next Thursday the 18th! 

 

 

 

We will be having a harvest 

feast: 

 

Red pepper soup 

Pumpkin bread 

Cottage cheese 

Fresh vegetable vegetables 

Hummus 

Peaches and ice cream 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Candidates for the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation, the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist and the Sacrament of 

Confirmation: 
 

Over the past several years we have adopted a new way of preparing candidates for 

the three Sacraments that are normally received during elementary school. The 

school classroom teachers will continue to provide teaching of the sacraments as 

part of the grade 2 and grade 7 curriculum. The preparation for the Sacraments here 

at St. Mary’s Cathedral will take place mostly in your homes and will also include several one-hour 

Saturday catechesis sessions held by our parish catechists, Isabel and Michael Chase. If you have a 

child ready to receive the sacraments you are asked to contact Father Shawn for a brief appointment, at 

rector@stmaryscathedral.ca. I look forward to hearing from you and meeting with you. I am praying 

for you and your children as we enter into Sacramental Preparation at the parish of the Cathedral of St. 

Mary of the Immaculate Conception. 



HAPPENING THIS SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 3:30 PM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
St Mary’s is forming a group to walk the Camino de Santiago, the ancient Catholic pilgrimage 

route across Spain that leads to the tomb of St. James the Apostle in Santiago de Compostela. 

For over a thousand years, Christians have walked the Camino as a journey of prayer, penance, 

and a renewal of faith. We are planning a 35-day journey from approximately September 28 to 

November 1, 2027, culminating with arrival in Santiago on All Saints’ Day. 

 

Parish training walks will be held to prepare us spiritually and physically, and all are welcome 

- whether you hope to join the 2027 pilgrimage or simply hope to walk the Camino in future. 

Monthly training walks will take place on Kingston’s scenic trails, beginning this September. 

We will meet at the Rectory at 6:30 AM to carpool. Contact Angela Gambin for more 

information or to join the email list for walks: officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

 

Next Walk: September 20th, 6:30 AM, Meet at Rectory Parking Lot  

Perth Road to Stonehouse Cave (12km trail) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Experienced and novice quilters, please join us for a weekly quilting bee where we will work 

on quilting a few already beautifully made quilt tops and create new ones. These quilts will be 

sold or raffled off to provide funds for the Drop In Centre. 

 

Our first gathering, on September 25 will be a time to meet one another, share refreshments, 

look at the quilt tops that we have already and discuss future projects 

When: Thursdays between 1:00-3:00 

Where: Room 9A upstairs at the Parish Centre, parking can be found on the street or at Chown 

parking lot. 

What to bring: yourselves, your experience if any, and your favourite sewing notions 

Why: to gather and enjoy each other’s company 

If interested, please contact Liz Neely at lizbrentneely@gmail.com 
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Notice Regarding the Church of the Good Thief (St. Dismas), 

Portsmouth Village, Kingston 
 

The Archdiocese of Kingston, through its Diocesan 

Building & Property Committee, has been 

mandated to divest of the Church of the Good Thief 

property. In doing so, preference will be given to a 

local buyer who will respect the heritage of the 

property and repurpose it in harmony with the 

Portsmouth community and, more broadly, with 

Kingston’s historical character. 

 

If you or someone you know may be interested in 

assuming ownership of this historic 

church, please contact: 

Kenneth Hall 

Chancellor of Temporal Affairs 

Archdiocese of Kingston 

613-548-4461 

chancellortemporal@archkingston.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


